
REPORT TO: 
 

Homes Sub-Committee 
5 December 2022      

SUBJECT: 
 

Pre-Decision Scrutiny: Distribution of the Household 
Support Fund Grant 

LEAD MEMBER: 
 

Councillor Lynne Hale, Deputy Mayor & Cabinet 
Member for Homes 

LEAD OFFICER Susmita Sen, Corporate Director of Housing 
PUBLIC/EXEMPT: 
 

Public 

 
ORIGIN OF ITEM: Pre-decision scrutiny of reports due to be considered by 

the Mayor in Cabinet is one of the key roles for Scrutiny.  
BRIEF FOR THE 
COMMITTEE: 

The Scrutiny and Overview Committee is asked: - 
1. To note the report due considered by the Mayor at 

the Cabinet meeting on 7 December 2022.  
2. To consider whether there are any 

recommendations or observation arising from the 
Sub-Committee’s consideration of the report to the 
submit for the consideration of the Mayor at the 
Cabinet meeting. 

1. DISTRIBUTION OF THE HOUSEHOLD SUPPORT FUND GRANT  

1.1. At the Cabinet meeting to be held on 7 December 2022 the Executive 
Mayor, Jason Perry, will be considering the ‘Distribution of the Household 
Support Fund Grant report which can be found attached at Appendix A.  

1.2. The report is presented to the Homes Sub-Committee in advance of the 
Cabinet to give the opportunity for pre-decision scrutiny. The Sub-Committee 
is asked consider whether there are any recommendations or observations 
arising from its consideration of the report that it wishes to submit for the 
consideration of the Mayor at the Cabinet meeting. 

 
CONTACT OFFICER:   
 
Simon Trevaskis – Senior Democratic Services & Governance Officer – Scrutiny 
 
Email: simon.trevaskis@croydon.gov.uk 
 
Appendices 
 
Appendix A: Cabinet Report – Distribution of the Household Support Fund Grant 
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